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The Lord directed us here because He opened a door of adoption in the lives of our two oldest 
grandsons.   I am so happy to tell you that Preston trusted our Lord Jesus Christ as Lord and Savior 
since our last letter.  It was so beautiful to see this occur the way that it did.  He was not pushed or 
coaxed, but on his own, through the leading and work of the Holy Spirit, saw his need of salvation!  
Pray for Preston as he begins new life in Christ!


We also celebrated Preston’s 
kindergarten graduation last week.  It 
was a great time and we are so happy 
for him!  Over 30 people came to his 
graduation party!


A missing Lakota girl named Kara was 
located by her big sister here in the 
Denver area.  We learned about this 
from a mutual friend.  We don’t really 

know under what circumstances that Kara came to Denver but there is a 
terrible problem with murdered or missing indigenous women in North 
America. 4 out of 5 of our Native women are affected by violence today.  
The U.S Department of Justice found that American Indian women face murder rates that are more 
than 10 times the national average.  We were able to witness to her as well as give a little gas 
money to get them home to the Rosebud reservation in South Dakota.  Pray for their salvation and 
personal safety!


We are now learning where the tribal people live (which neighborhoods) and have initiated contacts 
in the Native American community of metro Denver.  Pray that these inquiries will bear fruit.  We 
have some potential Native American helpers in the work to reach tribal, indigenous souls in this 
city!


Yours in Christ for Native souls,


Bill and Cindy


P.S.  Some supporters are still sending support to Minnesota.  Please make note of the 
address below. 

Support Address:  CMC, P.O. Box 219228, Houston, TX 77218-9228 Email: ndnmission@gmail.com


